NewStar
Asset
Management
Expands Executive Team with
New Hire
NewStar Asset Management, a real estate-focused alternative
investment and asset management company, has hired Jennifer
Dinkins as chief accounting officer. In her new role, Dinkins
will lead accounting and financial planning for the company,
including its NewStar Exchange, a sponsor of Delaware
statutory trust offerings, NewStar Development, and NewStar
Partners subsidiary businesses.
Dinkins has more than 10 years of public and private
accounting experience, with a focus on real estate. She joins
NewStar from RCG Ventures where she served as director of
accounting. According to the company, over the course of her
career, she has directed accounting and financial aspects for
more than 11 million square feet of commercial property and
approximately 10,000 residential units. She is a certified
public accountant and is a graduate of Kennesaw State
University in Atlanta.
“Jennifer is a key addition to the executive team at NewStar
where she will have primary accounting oversight for our
growing portfolio which today spans residential, industrial,
and commercial properties totaling approximately $350
million”, said Carl Dickson, NewStar’s Chief Operating
Officer. “Expert leadership in accounting and financial
planning is a pillar of our business and we are excited to
have such a qualified and experienced executive joining the
team.”
In other news, NewStar Exchange recently purchased The
Residences at Village Park Center, a single-family residential
community located in The Villages, Florida. The property was

purchased on behalf of a Delaware statutory trust offering
that seeks to raise $16.3 million from accredited investors.
NewStar Asset Management is a real estate-focused alternative
investment and asset management company based in Atlanta.
NewStar Exchange, a subsidiary of NewStar Asset Management,
invests in and manages Class A multifamily and single family
built-to-rent residential communities in growing suburban
locations across the Sun Belt.
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